From:

Sent: 16 August 2015 20:34

To: English, Rachel

Cc: Wheat, Frances; Planning

Subject: Applications 2015/4053P and 2015/4157/P

Re: 8 Pilgrims Lane, London NW3 1SL
Dear Rachel,
I live at 7 & 7a Pilgrims Lane, a Grade 2 listed building which is almost opposite 8 Pilgrims Lane.

Like many (if not all) of my neighbours I have complained about the proposed basement at 8 Pilgrims Lane
on several occasions, and yet I discovered just today that two new applications (referenced above) have
been filed under Permitted Development status. This is despite the fact that the 8 Pilgrims Lane basement
application was already refused by the council, and these new applications are substantially the same as
that previous application.

I trust there is no impropriety here and hope that the neighbours’ concerns will continue to be heard.
Particularly since the proposal does not meet key criteria required for Permitted Development, including
engineering, geological and traffic management concerns.

Please register my strong opposition to these applications, again.

Thanks,

C. Green

This message is confidential and is intended solcly for the addressce named above and may not be forwarded or published
without the consent of the sender. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete the
message from vour system without disclosing the contents to any person or taking copies.



